Please check
your church
mail folders,
located in the
lobby within the
drawers under the
debit machine.

Year End is December 3ist

Also, we need any outstanding

office before the year 2024 ends.
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Monday and Friday
9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

ary 21, 2025 | 6:30 pm
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OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday to Thursday

9:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Wifi Available Network ID: FBC-Guest Password: pfbc2017!
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9:30 am
10:30 am

5:00 pm
7:00 pm
Thursday 7:00 pm

9:30 am
10:30 am

Next Sunday

2:30 pm
6:00 pm

Parents Please Note:

Bible Discovery Hour

Worship Service

Neighbours Table
JRTW Small Group

Worship Practice

Bible Discovery Hour
Worship Service
COMMUNION
Rimoka

Prayer

Activity boxes are available for older children to use during the service.

Church Office 403-783-5533

fbc_office@fbcponoka.org www.fbcponoka.org




Tom Cnossen

Todd is off on Dec. 22nd - Jan. 4th. Any immediate concerns
during that time please contact the Elders.

April Pimentel - Office Assistant

Fbc_office@fbcponoka.org first %ﬁ/jﬁ(gfchurch Egés
Todd De Haan - Pastor , IR
Todd@fbcponokoorg Todd’s cell: 780-518-7186




